
Ottawa County Board of Commissioners                    8:00 a.m. 

September 18, 2006                                         Regular Session                          

                                                                                                       
 

 
 

The Board of Commissioners met in regular session with Commissioner Kathy M. Luthi,  

Commissioner Harold McCullick, Commissioner Ray McGavran, and County Clerk 

Mary Arganbright. 

 

The meeting was called to order by Chairman McCullick.     

 

The official minutes of September 11, 2006, were read, approved, and signed. 

 

Bruce Barefield, County Attorney, reported on legal issues.   

 

Mark Freel, Economic Development, gave the commissioners an update on what is going 

on.   

 

John Copple, Highway Administrator, reported the company that picks the tires up at the 

landfill quit business, so he had another quote for the services.  John gave the 

commissioner a list of delinquent landfill charges.   

 

Commissioner McGavran moved to appoint Dennis Frain to the vacant position of Culver 

Township Trustee.  Commissioner Luthi seconded.  Motion carried.  

 

Ken White, County Sheriff, reported on a meeting he attended last week.  Ken gave 

prisoner count of 39.  The commissioners talked to Ken about his 2006 budget.    

 

With no further business before the board, the meeting adjourned at 11:50 a.m.   

 


